
Dear Florian, 
many thanks for providing us with the latest update on the status of implementation of the Russian 
Funded Project "Support to activities aimed at the implementation of the outcomes of the 
72nd session of the Committee on Forests and the Forest Industry in Kazan, Russian 
Federation related to the Rovaniemi Action Plan" .

We akcnowledge that A1.1, A1.3 and A.1.4 have not yet been fully implemented. With that 
we agree to a technical extention of the project until 30 September 2016 in order for you to 
complete all the planned activities.
Looking forward to the fruitful outcomes of the project.

Best,
Anna

Best regards,
Anna Klyukhina
Second Secretary 
Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation
to the UN Office and other International Organizations at Geneva
tel.+41 22 733 18 70
fax+ 41 22 734 40 44

2016-03-31 14:02 GMT+02:00 Florian Steierer <Florian.Steierer@unece.org>:
Dear Anna, dear Ilia,

I am writing to you on behalf of the UNECE/FAO Forestry and Timber Section in my function as project 
manager with the request for your kind approval of the extension of the deadline for the Russian Funded 
Project "Support to activities aimed at the implementation of the outcomes of the 72nd session of the 
Committee on Forests and the Forest Industry in Kazan, Russian Federation related to the Rovaniemi 
Action Plan."  (internal UNECE project Number E241). 

The project was approved by the Russian Federation and EXCOM with a deadline of 29 February 2016. 
However, due to delays in internal financial processing (namely introduction of UMOJA) as well as several 
changes in the team of the UNECE/FAO Forestry and Timber Section, we have not been able to implement 
all activities by the deadlne provided. The current status is as follows:  

Activities A1.3, A1.4 and A1.6 have been successfully been implemented. Activites A1.2 and A1.4 have 
been started and work is in progress. We also started preparations for A1.1 and would be able to provide 
contracts for two consultants, soon. 

We would be very grateful, if you could grant an extension of the deadline for the above mentioned project 
until 30 September 2016. This will allow us to fully implement all the above mentioned activites. 

Re: Request for extension of deadline of the E241
Anna Klyukhina 
to:
Florian Steierer
2016-04-06 16:32
Cc:
Ilia Demidov, Roman Michalak, Polina Tarshis, Evgeny Vakulenko
Hide Details 
From: Anna Klyukhina <aklyukhina@gmail.com>
To: Florian Steierer <Florian.Steierer@unece.org>, 
Cc: Ilia Demidov <idemidow@mail.ru>, Roman Michalak 
<Roman.Michalak@unece.org>, Polina Tarshis <Polina.Tarshis@unece.org>, Evgeny 
Vakulenko <ebvakulenko@gmail.com>
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With kind regards,

Florian STEIERER

Florian STEIERER

Economic Affairs Officer
Project Manager 

UNECE/FAO Forestry and Timber Section

Forests, Land and Housing Division

United Nations Economic Commission for Europe

Office S-462  Palais des Nations, 
CH-1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland 
email:  florian.steierer@unece.org

Tel:       +41 22 917 1409

Fax:      +41 22 917 0041

Web:     www.unece.org/forests

Twitter Facebook YouTube UNECE
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